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Dear members and guests, 

The Keighley Association of Engineers is pleased to announce its November 2024 event, a talk by 

Barrie Yates on “Machines for Engineers”. 

 
“ 

A look at the many types of internal combustion engines that have evolved. 
The good old chugger is not yet dead, it is finding new uses. Many radical 
designs are being developed and engineers’ ingenuity still amazes! The 
presentation will include videos as well as a slide show.” 
  
 

                                          

 
 

Guests are most welcome to attend.  Please book your places with your Secretary John 
Pankhurst. Tea/coffee will be available on your arrival, 
Telephone : 07582 822922 email kaoe2022@gmail.com 
 
  

Please park in Scott Street Car Park- BD21 2JH 

(behind Keighley Wetherspoons and free after 6 pm) 

 
Turn right to leave the carpark and then first right on Scott Street – cross one road behind 
Keighley Library and Keighley Health Living Centre is on your right, 
Please report to Reception, 
 
 

 
A talk by:  Barrie Yates. on “Machines for Engineers” 
Date:       Tuesday 12th November 2024 
Start time:  7.30 p.m. to conclude at 9.00 p.m. 

Location:    Cavendish Suite, Keighley Heathy Living Centre 
13 Scott Street, Keighley, BD21 2JH 
 

 

 


